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September 28, 2016 
 
 
Chairman Asim Z. Haque 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 
Re: PUCO Case No. 16-1530-EL-BLN Request for Expedited Treatment 
 In the Matter of the Letter of Notification for the  

West Mount Vernon-Hedding 138kV Transmission Line Rebuild Project 
 
Dear Chairman Haque, 
 
As indicated in the West Mount Vernon-Hedding 138kV Transmission Line Rebuild 
Project Letter of Notification (“LON”) submitted by AEP Ohio Transmission 
Company, Inc. (“AEP Ohio Transco”) on September 26, 2016, AEP Ohio Transco 
submits a drawing of the proposed structure type (Appendix B), to supplement its 
previous LON filing.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Hector Garcia 
 
Hector Garcia 
Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc.  
 
cc:  Jon Pawley 

Hector Garcia 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-3410 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
hgarcia1@aep.com 





This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

9/28/2016 2:25:39 PM

in

Case No(s). 16-1530-EL-BLN

Summary: Correspondence - Supplemental Filing (W Mt. Vernon-Hedding) electronically filed
by Mr. Hector  Garcia on behalf of AEP Ohio Transmission Company


